
Meeting with Curca Gram Panchayat Members (31/05/2018) 

 

Coordination committee of UBA members (Dr. S. N. Dhuri and Dr. Rajendra Gad, visited 

Curca Panchayat and had a meeting with Sarpanch, Panchayat members and village 

development committee members on 31/05/2018 at 10:30 am. The Goa University faculty 

members also met Panch members Shri Krishna Kankonkar of Nauxi area and Shri, Suryaknat 

Andrade. In the meeting it was decided that a awareness program on UBA for the benefit of 

Nauxim village may organize on 17th June 2018. Further it was brought to the members notice 

that, in Nauxim village, most of the villagers do not have toilets. Panchayat agreed to cooperate 

with University for identification genuine problems in the Nauxim village.  

 

 

Faculty members of Goa University and Curca Gram Panchayat Members discussing the issues 

pertaining to Goa University Nauxi-Pirabhat Village under Unnat Bharat Abhiyan. 

 


